E AU Riverview Drive 2021 Construction

C LAI R E Public Out;z:;i:glleeting #2

Thursday, February 11, 2021
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PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Eau Claire Engineering Department is hosting a second
Public Outreach Meeting on Thursday, February 11, 2021, beginning at 5:30 pm to discuss
2021 construction on Riverview Drive. While City Hall offices and meeting rooms remain closed in
response to COVID-19, this meeting is being held virtually through online meeting systems. It is
available to the public via Webex using a computer, tablet or smartphone (requires Webex app),
or telephone (audio only) using the link or dial-in number shown below. Please contact Tim Pluth,
Deputy City Engineer at 715-839-4934 for more information.

Event Address for Attendees:
https://tinyurl.com/RiverviewMtg2

Audio Only Conference: United States Toll +1-408-418-9388
Access Code: 146 925 2974

The following agenda items will be discussed:

1. Construction on Riverview Drive (North Boat Launch to 2,700 feet west of Airport Road)
i. Review of initial neighborhood feedback.
i. Proposed project layout with input/neighborhood feedback.
iii. Public hearing information.

c: News Media



